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Spring Newsletter: Year 3O                               Friday 12th January 2018
Dear Parents/carers,
Happy New Year! We hope that you have had a restful holiday and wish you all the best for 2018.  The spring term timetable is very similar to the autumn term however we will now be going swimming until the summer term.  P.E. will remain on Thursdays.

	
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Activities in school
	Swimming
	
	Homework (IN)
	P.E
Library
	Homework (OUT)

	Your child will need 
	Reading bag
Swimming bag

	Reading bag

	Reading bag
Homework
	Reading bag
P.E Kit
Library books
	Reading bag




PE: Please ensure that your child has the correct P.E. kit – shorts, t-shirt, trainers (long sleeves when the weather is cold). Please also ensure that children do not wear their kit to school but bring it in a bag.

Swimming Kit: Your child must have appropriate swimwear, a swimming hat, a towel and change of underwear in a separate bag to their books.
Reading Books: To reduce the amount of books that go missing we ask all children to have a book bag to take their books home in.  The books will continue to be changed once a week on their designated day.

Library books: If your child has finished their library book, they will have the opportunity to change it on a Monday afternoon when they go to the school library. 
Please read with your child as often as possible as this will support their learning in school. Ask your child questions about the book to ensure they have understood what they have read. 
Curriculum: On the back of this sheet are details of what your child will be learning this half term. The main topic for the spring term is Active Planet.  To support this, we will be going on a trip to the Natural History Museum, where the children will participate in an interactive session called Emergency Earthquakes and Volcanoes   - details to follow.
Any questions, please do ask.

Many thanks,

Mrs Khalil and Ms Crane
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